
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Applications must be received no later than April 8th, 2022. All applications will be reviewed by the NEIAI Board 

and the winner of the 2021 Harold Moon Scholarship will be announced at the Business Meeting on April 20th, 

2022. 

 

The $500 check will be issued to the recipient once travel arrangements have been submitted to the NEIAI 

Secretary/Treasurer and confirmed. 

Nebraska Division of the  

International Association for Identification 

Nebraska IAI • P.O. Box 22060 • Lincoln, NE 68542 • Phone: 402-441-7576 • Fax: 402-471-8921 • Web: www.neiai.org 

 

Robert Hurley 

President 
Nebraska Division of the IAI: Scholarship Opportunity 

Every year since 2004 the Nebraska IAI has offered a $500 scholarship to one member for attendance to the 

Annual IAI International Educational Conference. This scholarship is named for Harold W. Moon. Moon was one 

of the foremost Document Examiners in the Midwest and was instrumental in forming the Nebraska Chapter of 

the IAI. When the Nebraska Chapter of the IAI was chartered on June 14, 1985, he served as the first elected 

president. This year is no different. 

To qualify for the Harold Moon Scholarship you must: 

 Attend the 2021 International Association for Identification Annual Educational Conference; 

 Be an Active Member of the Nebraska Division of the IAI; 

 Be a Forensics Practitioner (ie. Crime Scene Technician, Forensic Scientist, Officer, etc); 

 Complete an application form and essay stating your personal or departmental training needs 

 Upon your return from the IAI conference, provide a written synopsis to the NEIAI Board regarding 

training that you received, overall experience, etc. 

To be considered for the Harold Moon Scholarship, send your completed application and essay to: 

Nebraska IAI 

Attn: Harold Moon Scholarship 

PO Box 22060 

Lincoln, NE 68542 


